
HB 1516 -- CHIROPRACTIC SERVICES (Wiemann)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Insurance Policy

This bill authorizes MO HealthNet reimbursement for up to 20 visits
per year for services provided to MO HealthNet participants by
licensed chiropractic physicians.

This bill is the same as SS SB 597 (2018) and HB 209 (2017).


